
Flash Traffic #04-04-2024: BOD Recruitment 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:  #04-04-2024 

Date:      4/28/2024 

Subject: Board of Directors Recruitment/Call for Service 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Many on the present BOD have served for many years, some in multiple 
positions.  Their time is up, and we must have new blood step forward to replace them. 
Presently, the following positions are open and can be filled immediately: Chaplin and 
Events Coordinator.  The following positions should be filled in the next couple of 
months but must be filled by the end of the year: Membership and Secretary. These 
officers are appointed by the Base Commander on the advice of the presently existing 
Board of Directors. They serve for a period of one (1) year. This period can (and often 
is) extended indefinitely at the pleasure of the Commander and Board of Directors. 
Position job descriptions can be found on the website: “Nav Menu” » 
“Policies/Procedures” » “Base Job Descriptions”. If you are interested in serving at any 
of these positions, then contact The Base Commander (commander@perch-base.org or 
480-322-2127) until May 8th (George is participating in an Honor Flight Event). After 
May 8th, contact The Base Vice-Commander Dave Heighway (dahei60@gmail.com or 
480-809-2848) or come to the next general meeting on May 11th ready to volunteer and 
serve. 

 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 
and does not require a response. 

 


